




COACHELLA VALLEY WATER DISTRICT 
NOTICE OF EXEMPTION (Continued) 

project, is a State-eligible Scenic Highway, providing views of the Salton Sea and the surrounding 
mountainous wilderness. The project site would not be visible from State Route 111. 

The project site is not known to be a hazardous waste site. According to the State Water Resources 
Control Board Geo Tracker data management system, the project site is not included on a list compiled 
pursuant to Government Code Section 65962.5. No negative environmental consequences associated 
with hazardous materials are expected to result from project implementation. 

Sylvia Bermu e 
Clerk of the Board 
Coachella Valley Water District 

Authority cited: Sections 21083 and 21110, Public Resources Code. 
Reference: Sections 21108, 21152, and 21152.1, Public Resources Code. 

File No: 0423.93 

Page 3 of3 


